
CAR SEAT & 

BOOSTER SEAT     

CHECKUP EVENT 

WHEN:  September 20th 2-5pm 

WHERE:  Homer Fire Department 

 604 East Pioneer Avenue 

 Homer, Alaska  

*No appointment necessary

*No pets in vehicles

*Child needs to be present to be checked and

 fitted properly in car seats. 
For more information, call 

Andrea @ 235-0874 or 

akonik@sphosp.org 

 IS YOUR CHILD RIDING SAFELY? 

Certified Child Passenger Safety Technicians 

will help you be sure! 




